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	Dear PCA Member
You may have heard that the Council is considering the future of Pitshanger Library and other libraries in the Borough – the Council is having to take difficult decisions for reasons we need not spell out. The consideration of Pitshanger Library is whether to renew its lease at the end of the year and whether an alternative community service could be provided. 

We are writing to all our members to give you all a chance to provide your views – these can only help to inform further discussions with our Cleveland Ward Councillors.   Members of the PCA met them recently and discussions continue, because as ever with this sort of issue, there were more questions than answers, including why exactly, where, what and how?  The Ward councillors are looking for a way to resolve this and we think we should continue to work with them as much as we can, although we have clearly advised them that that we think library services in Pitshanger should continue on Pitshanger Lane. 

We also think we should feel it’s right to draw attention to a petition about the Library - the petitiion closes on 13th August 2018.  . The electronic version is here http://ealing.cmis.uk.com/ealing/ePetitions/tabid/96/ID/61/SAVE-PITSHANGER-LIBRARY.aspx. and there are paper versions at shops in the Lane. Please contact us if you would like to find out how to sign it.  

Please send us your views to PCA@pitshanger.org.uk or write to our secretary (address below)  

Thank you,

Debbie Edwards
PCA Chair
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